
‭Dear Clients,‬

‭We regret to inform you that our Journal Square office will be permanently closed on July 12th,‬

‭2024, and Dr. Julie Jones will be leaving Veterinaire Pet Care at that time. Our main location at‬

‭201 Marin Blvd in downtown Jersey City remains open and fully staffed for your pets’ needs. All‬

‭medical records will be consolidated to our downtown location starting on July 13th, 2024.‬

‭We understand that Journal Square was a convenient location for many clients, and you may‬

‭prefer transferring to another clinic closer to home. If you would like a copy of your medical‬

‭records to transfer to another clinic, please call 201-565-2301 or email‬

‭veterinairejsq@gmail.com‬‭prior to the clinic closing‬‭on July 12th, 2024. Your medical records will‬

‭also be available after July 12th by calling our downtown location at 201-839-6939, or emailing‬

‭veterinairejc@gmail.com‬‭.‬

‭We recognize that this is not the news many of you were hoping for, and we apologize for the‬

‭inconvenience that this may cause. We appreciate all of our clients who supported us since we‬

‭opened the Journal Square location in 2017. It has been a blessing to work with the wonderful‬

‭clients and community, and we hope to see you again at our downtown location!‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Veterinaire Pet Care‬


